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SING SONGS

Children love to hear people sing. Songs have rhymes and rhythms that
help them learn language and eventually how to read. Songs, fingerplays, and Nursery Rhymes are all important

for young children to learn.  

  Find us on our new Facebook page:  https://www.facebook.com/ScrantonPreschool
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Scranton Preschool

SAVE THE DATES

       Whats happening at SAC?

November went by in a whirlwind. Students in each of the

classrooms learned about Thanksgiving and families and what they

are thankful for. They also continued to work on early literacy

skills, early math skills, and as always, social skills. We are looking

forward to continuing our work on early reading and math as well

as spending sometime learning about winter and  winter holidays

during December. 

December 3rd- SAC Picture Retakes

December 6th- No Preschool. Screening at SAC

December 20th- End of 2nd Quarter

December 23rd-January 7th- No School, Winter

Break

January 8th- Classes Resume

DECEMBER TIP OF THE MONTH

https://www.facebook.com/ScrantonPreschool


Join us for Spirit Week! 

We have several coats that

have been donated that we

need to find homes for. Please

come check out what we have

in front of the SAC office and

help yourself! 



CONTACT NOW

1-800-836-9525 X1172

KKESL@USD434.US

It’s a Great Day To Be A Charger, because TOGETHER we can change lives. 

Charger Families, 

As we continue to move through the fall and into the winter season, I wanted to take a moment and review the
Santa Fe Trail Sick/Exclusion Policy for students/staff as we are seeing an increased number of individuals with
flu/cold like symptoms. 

Most common symptoms being seen are (but not limited to)
-Fever 
-Chills 
-Fatigue & weakness 
-Cough -Wheezing 
-Runny or Stuffy Nose 
-Headache 
-Chest Discomfort &/or Congestion 
-Decreased appetite 
-Muscle/Body Aches 
-Sore Throat 
-Sneezing
 -Nausea/Vomiting 
-Diarrhea

All district building nursing offices continue to have onsite Rapid COVID/Flu A&B tests available for students,
staff and community members. We also have a large supply of OTC Home testing kits that can be sent home upon
request. Unfortunately , we no longer are able to offer Strep Testing. 

The full policy is posted on the school website, but a few quick reminders:
Students and staff can return to school with:
-Overall Symptom improvement
-Fever free without use of fever reducing medications for 24hours
-Symptom free after a positive COVID/Flu test
-Vomit/Diarrhea free for 24 hours without use of medications
-Able to conduct daily routine in the classroom

If you have any questions or would like to be tested or obtain home tests, please contact one of the nursing
offices. 


